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This half term our school focus is: Hope

Dates for your Diary
Monday 6th March – Dolphins trip to Falmouth library and art gallery
Wednesday 8th March- Seahorses Hindu Holi Colour Run (see Dojo for more details)
Thursday 9th March – Seals trip to Falmouth library and art gallery
Tuesday 14th March- Bag2School collection- see their website for more details.

Friday 17th March – Comic Relief  more details to follow.

Tuesday 21st and Thursday 23rd March- Parental Consultations (lists to go 
up week beginning 13th March)
Wednesday 22nd March- visiting author in Seahorse class
Friday 31st March – End of Spring Term.
Monday 17th April – Start of Summer Term.

Attendance

Seahorses: 97.6%
Starfish: 98.4%

Seals: 97.7%
Dolphins 99.1%

Well done Dolphins!

FLUSHING C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL
Nourishing to flourish in our world.

NEWSLETTER 

Praise Certificates

Seahorses- Wilf and Elsie-May
Starfish- Finn and Fearne
Seals- Austin and Teddy  

Dolphins- Romilly and Oscar 
Congratulations Everybody!!

Parents
Here at Flushing, we are aiming to go 
cash-less, as far as is possible. To this 
end, please ensure you have activated 

your Parent Pay account (see Mrs. 
Tucker if you need the details).  Ensure 
you are able to access your account; as 
this method will increasingly be being 

used for paying for school-related 
items.

Many thanks for your support in this.

Flushing Pantomime 
We would like to extend a monumental 

thank you to everyone who helped, starred 
in or otherwise supported, this year’s  

pantomime.  They raised an unbelievable 
£1363 which is kindly being donated to the 

school. 
We are hoping to purchase a  sound system 

with the money; to be used in our  own 
school performances!   

THANK YOU from everyone here, at 
Flushing School!
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Please bring in your 
old clothes on:

Tuesday 14th March

Songfest
Our School Choir had the best evening at 

the Princess Pavilions this week.  
They sang their hearts out and were a joy 

to listen to! They all looked fabulous in 
their Songfest t-shirts as one child said;

‘All the practice and nerves were worth it’!
A big thank you to all the parents and staff 

who supported this fantastic event.  
Special mentions  also go out to 

Mrs. Ellis and Mrs. Wilcox .

Online Safety Tips for Parents

Please click the link below for some 
home safety tips for your child to support 

them while
online 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.
uk/parents/home-activity-

worksheets/

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/home-activity-worksheets/
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Congratulations everyone, you looked 
amazing today!


